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May 11, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20355

PLANT HATCH - UNITS 1, 2
NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 5C-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5

XTENSION

Gentlemen:

In our letter dated October 27, 1989, we indicated that our response to
Generic letter B8-20 (IPE) would be submitted in September 1992. In order
to maintain the desired level of in-house participation in IPE development
and review, an extension to the IPE submittal date is required. We request
an extension to transmit the IPE submittal on or before December 15, 1992,
The original schedule was based on man-hour estimates commensurate with the
NRC estimates contained in the Generic Letter. The efforts to provide
analyses consistent with the requirements of the Generic Letter and
NUREG 1335 have proven to be ?reater than those original estimates.
We feel that the most benefit will be obtained from the IPE process if the
submittal schedule is extended thus minimizing the reassignment of i®f
tasks from in-house personnel to contractor personnel. This will maximize
in-hcuse retention of IPE experience for future use.

o If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact this
office.

Sincerely,

WA Mo

W. G. Hairston, 111

i SRM/cr

cc: (See next page.)
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